
 
 

Memorandum 
July 2, 2007 

 
 
 
To:  TR-061560- File 
   
From:  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager  
  Pam Smith Transportation Specialist 
 
Subject: TR-061560 Operation Lifesaver GCPF Project 

 
 
 
On November 8, 2006, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded a GCPF grant of $20,000 to Operation Lifesaver to convert the 
National Rail Safety for Emergency Responders (RSER) training program from a live 
presentation to web-based training. 
 
On July 3, 2007, Operation Lifesaver submitted a request for reimbursement for work 
pursuant to commission order. Commission staff reviewed the hard copies of the web-
based training and found the project was completed according to the specifications 
outlined in the order approving the grant.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 


